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MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 
held on Wednesday 13th March 2024 in The Moot Hall at 10am 

 

1. Present: Cllr Webster took the chair 
  

Committee Members: Cllr Langley 
 

In attendance: Deputy Town Clerk. 
 

1. Apologies: Cllrs Howard-Dobson, Jones, Haworth-Culf, Lumpkin, Fox, and Bond  

 

 No members of the public were in attendance. 

 
The planning meeting could not take place because it did not have the required quorum. 

A quorum refers to the minimum number of members required to be present at a meeting 

in order for decisions to be valid. Without a quorum, the meeting lacks the necessary 

participation to conduct official business or make decisions.  

 

An extension will be requested from the Planning at ESC to allow the committee 

members to discuss the agenda item.  The meeting will be re-scheduled to Tuesday 19th 

March at 10am. 

 
2. Closure 

 

10.05am 

 
  

 


